
	

	

2017	June	Committee	Meeting	Delegate’s	
Report	
Aloha	kakou!		

Thank	you,	thank	you,	thank	you	for	allowing	me	to	serve	as	your	Hawaii	Area	17	Panel	67	Delegate.	It’s	
still	hard	for	me	to	process	the	whole	experience	of	serving	at	the	67th	General	Service	Conference.	I	am	
in	your	debt	for	this	experience.	

I’m	in	the	process	of	scheduling	my	conference	report-backs	and	things	have	been	changing	from	day	to	
day	but	this	what	I	know	now.	

• Saturday	June	10	–	West	Hawaii	[CONFIRMED]	
• Sunday	June	11	–	Hilo-Hamakua/Puna	[CONFIRMED[]	
• Saturday	June	17	–	Diamond	Head/Honolulu/Waikiki	[CONFIRMED]	
• Saturday/Sunday	June	24/25	–	Maui?	This	may	still	be	open.	
• Saturday/Sunday	July	1/2	–	Kauai?	This	may	still	be	open.	
• Saturday	July	24	–	Waianae/Central	North	Shore(?)	

It	would	be	helpful	if	my	report	backs	could	be	held	indoors	as	I	have	a	lot	material	that	can	be	
projected	with	my	portable	projector.	I	can	do	a	report	without	that	ability,	as	on	Hawaii	Island,	but	
especially	for	the	finance	material	it	is	nice	to	be	able	to	see	the	numbers.	

I’m	currently	working	on	tailoring	my	report	back	to	a	variety	of	formats	and	cannot	post	much	of	it	
publicly	as	it	contains	full	names	and	images	of	other	members.	I	will	have	a	version	available	in	the	
future,	but	keep	in	mind	the	full	report,	published	by	GSO	will	hopefully	be	available	at	our	Budget	
Assembly.		

Besides	reporting	back	to	you,	there	are	other	things	to	report,	especially	the	service	positions	opening	
in	the	next	year.	

• Pacific	Regional	Trustee	–	Joel	will	be	rotating	from	his	position	at	the	end	of	this	current	panel	
and	the	Pacific	Region	will	be	choosing	our	next	trustee.	Area	17	will	need	to	decide	on	our	
nominee,	should	we	have	one,	and	submit	their	resume	before	the	end	of	the	year.	I’ll	be	
forwarding	the	information	on	this	to	the	Area	Committee	and	your	Area	Officers	will	be	
discussing	nominating	procedures.	

• Non-Trustee	AAWS	Director	–	This	position	will	be	available	after	the	2018	GSC	and	is	open	to	all	
qualified	applicants.	We,	as	an	area,	do	not	nominate	members	for	this	position.	I	have	
forwarded	this	information	to	Area	All	mailing	list.	Please	see	me,	your	DCM,	or	an	Area	Officer	
if	you	are	interested	in	applying.	Resumes	must	be	submitted	by	July	7,	2017	if	you	are	
interested.		



	

	

• Non-Trustee	Grapevine	Director	–	I’ve	previously	sent	out	information	on	this	position,	so	this	is	
a	reminder	that	resumes	are	due	by	August	1,	2017	if	you	have	an	interest	in	filling	this	
important	service	position.	

I’m	keeping	this	report	short	because	I	have	so	much	other	material	contained	in	my	report	back.	If	you	
weren’t	following	along	with	my	blog	postings	from	the	Conference,	they	are	still	available	through	our	
website	at:	http://www.area17aa.org/category/2017-gsc/	

Again,	thank	you	so	much	for	allowing	me	to	be	service	to	Hawaii	Area	17.	The	Conference	has	been	a	
life-changing	experience	for	me	and	I	know	I’m	very	privileged	to	have	been	chosen	to	serve	in	this	
capacity.	I’m	grateful	beyond	words	for	the	experience.	

	

Yours	in	love,	service,	and	gratitude,	

Bob	H.	

Area	17	Hawaii	

Panel	67	Delegate	

	

	


